COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.
24th June, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I have to ascqusint you that it appears from s letter
received from the Board of Irade Sollcitor's Lepartment thst
the Investigation intc the circumstances attending the loss
of the M.V. "JOSEPH MEDILL" will be held at the Moot Hall,
KevaastloMquay, the Zlst July.

The Board of Trade have been informed that the
Surveyors who surveyed the hull and machinery of this vessel-
during construction are respectively Mr. A.G. Akester snd Mr.
A.R. Riddell, and thst these Surveyors will be available to
attend the Hearing if requ!red.

I shall, however, be glad to hesr from you 1f Nr.
Turnbull, the Prineipal Surveyor, or any other Engineer Surveyor
Joined, to any appreciable extent, in the special survey of the
hull or machinery during construction.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secratary.

The Surveyors,
REWCASTLE-cn-TYNE.




